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September 6, 2017 
 
 
J.M. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 5, 2017 resolved: 
 
24. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 8th Report of the Trees and Forests 
Advisory Committee from its meeting held on July 26, 2017: 
 
a) the following actions be taken with respect to tree planting under hydro lines:  
 

i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to make a presentation to the Trees and 
Forests Advisory Committee on the site plan approval process for tree planting and 
landscape plans; 

 
ii) part ii) BE RECEIVED; it being noted that part ii) reads as follows: 

 
“ii)  the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consider incorporating the 

“Planting Under or Around Power Lines and Electrical Equipment 
Standards”, produced by the Electrical Safety Authority, to ensure the right 
trees are planted in the right spots with respect to tree planting under and 
around hydro lines;” 

 
iii) part iii) BE REFERRED to the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner for 

consideration; it being noted that part iii) reads as follows: 
 

“iii) a working group of appropriate stakeholders including members of 
the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee BE ESTABLISHED to review 
and report back with respect to tree planting processes;” 

 
it being noted that a presentation from T. Arnos, Sustainability and Environment 
Supervisor, London Hydro, with respect to tree planting under hydro lines, was received; 
and, 

 
b) clauses 1 to 6 and 8, BE RECEIVED.  (24/16/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hal 
 
cc: A. Macpherson, Manager, Environmental and Parks Planning 
 J-A. Spence, Manager, Urban Forestry 
 A. Vlasman, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 

Chair and Members, Trees and Forests Advisory Committee 
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